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I grew up in NY state and attended the Neighborhood Playhouse in NYC. I have been 

a member of SAG-AFTRA since 2007. I am passionate about working as an actor. I 

have played the lead in films at the 48 hour film festival here in Portland and also at 

Portland Community College. It's really important to me that Oregon gets tax breaks 

to expand the opportunities offered to us local actors. This means a lot to me. I hope 

you see how important it is to us.  

 

Thank you,  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jesse Nobile 


